
  
 

  

 

 

Dear Homeowner: 

 

The Town of Ridgeland and Waste Management are excited to partner together to provide 

Ridgeland residents trash, recycling and yard waste services.  Waste Management will begin 

servicing recycling, yard waste and household trash for subscribing customers effective 

December 1, 2017.  To ensure a seamless transition, Waste Management needs all residents 

who would like to continue service OR sign up for service to contact Waste Management 

before the December 1
st
 start date to verify we have accurate information for your service 

and mailing locations.   
 

There are several ways to contact Waste Management.   

 

 Call us toll free at 888.964.9730 

 

 Email us at southatlantic-cs@wm.com 

 

  On line chat at www.wm.com 

 

Go by Town Hall (Located at One Town Square in 

Ridgeland) for a form to complete and return 

 

Waste Management needs to verify basic account information with each resident who would like 

service: 

 

Service Address Billing Address 

 

Contact Information 

 

Household trash will be serviced 1 time a week in a Waste Management provided 

96-Gallon trash cart (standard size).  Yard waste will also be serviced 1 time a week at the same 

time as your household trash. 

 

Recycling will be serviced 1 time every other week in a Waste Management provided 

96-Gallon recycle cart (standard size). 

 

Waste Management will bill each homeowner on a quarterly basis at the rate of $15.25 per 

month for these services. 

 

More detailed information will be provided with your Waste Management cart when it is 

delivered to your home prior to the December 1
st
 start date.  At this time, Waste Management 

anticipates that residential services will occur on Wednesdays each week for trash and yard 

waste and Wednesdays every other week for recycling. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Town of Ridgeland & Waste Management 

mailto:southatlantic-cs@wm.com
http://www.wm.com/

